
Policy Clarifications – Medicaid 
 

PMA 18712-304 
 
 

Submitted:     Agency: CAOs  
 
Subject: Federally Facilitated Marketplace (FFM) Open Enrollment for 2018 

Question:  When will the next FFM open enrollment period begin?   

Will there be any changes to the way FFM applications are processed today? 

 
Response By:  Division of Health Services Date:  10/16/2017 
 

The FFM open enrollment period for 2018 will start on November 1, 2017 and will continue through 
December 15, 2017.  With the beginning of the FFM open enrollment period, CAOs will see an increase 
in the number of FFM applications. 
 
No.  There will not be changes to the way FFM applications are currently processed.  
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